
 

Press Release 

 

Celebrations of 74th Independence Day of India 

 

Celebrations of the 74th Independence Day of India will be conducted 

virtually by the Consulate General of India, Sao Paulo on 15 August 2020, 

in observance of the COVID-19 pandemic related restrictions.  

 

2. The 74th Independence Day celebration will start on 15 August 2020 

at 1000 hrs, and the broad outline of the celebrations are as follows:  

 

 Flag hoisting by Consul General  

 Singing of National Anthem  

 Reading of the President’s message by Consul General 

 Remarks by Consul General  

 Screening of video messages by local dignitaries 

 Cultural program by the members of Indian Community  

 

3. The celebration be streamed live on the Facebook page of the 

Consulate (@IndianConsulateGeneralSaoPauloBrazil) and Swami 

Vivekananda Cultural Centre (@ICCRinSaoPaulo).  

 

4. Members of the Indian Community and Friends of India are invited to 

virtually join the celebrations, given the prevailing circumstances. 

 

5. For any information/queries related to the event, please contact Ms. 

Puja Kaushik at icc.saopaulo@mea.gov.in 

 

Sao Paulo 

11 August 2020 
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